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January 9. 2010

fo Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as our personal letter of recommendation for
Michael McCarty. president of Southern f40me 8uilders. We watched Michael
build the house across the canal from us. When the house was completed
we went to the open house and we're amaz:ed at the impeccable attention
to detail. Shortly after. f4urricane Wilma did substantial damage to our
home. We met with Mike and were immediately impressed with his
knowledge, confidence and professionalism. With a handshake we hired him
to be the general contractor. rbts is the fifth house that we have been
involved with. We experienced absolutely no problems that Mike didn't take
care of immediately. 1 live part time in Ohio and was absent during most
of the construction. It is difficult enough to build a house when you can
be there all of the time. Michael took care of us and made the ordeal
effortless. f4e was prompt in returning phone calls and e mails and always
kept us updated. f4is subcontractors did a perfect job with Mikes constant
supervision. fhis was his house and he was here every day to make sure
everything was done perfectly. f4e never failed to lead us in the right
direction. Mike has a very strong work ethic and has proved himself to be a
conscientious. dedicated. and highly skilled home builder. 1 could continue
on with more accolades but will simply say that we respect him greatly and
would certainly not hesitate to recommend him. fhanks to Mike we have a
magnificent home that is beyond our wildest expectations. Please do not
hesitate to contact us about this recommendation and you are also most
welcome to inspect his workmanship at my home.

Most sincerely.

DJt,~~

D~~fJ~~-


